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CELEBRATION AND OPEN HOUSE MARK COMPLETION 
OF UPGRADES AT LINDENBROOKE PARK 
USDA Rural Development Invests $700,396 in Quality Housing
     MANCHESTER, July 22, 2008− Residents turned out to celebrate the completion of renovations to Lindenbrooke Park, in Manchester, along with USDA Rural Development officials, Lindenbrooke Park property managers, congressional staff, and building contractors. The Open House was held at the apartment building on July 17.

    Upgrades to the apartment building, which was constructed in 1983, included new roofs and windows, drainage improvements, and important handicap accessibility upgrades to the common area and to an apartment unit.

    USDA Rural Development State Director Michael W. Aube stated, “USDA Rural Development is pleased to help enhance the quality of life for residents at Lindenbrooke Park, and is committed to providing affordable and quality housing for the people of Maine.”

    Sue Norris, a resident of Lindenbrooke Park who also serves as Vice President of the Board of Directors, spoke at the celebration. “I am very proud of Lindenbrooke Park and very happy to be a resident and a part of the community,” said Norris.

    USDA Rural Development provided a $250,000 Rural Rental Housing Loan and debt deferral of $450,396 through the Multi-Family Housing Revitalization Demonstration Program. Architectural services and construction supervision were provided by AlphaOne of South Portland.  The general contractor was Fortin Construction of Auburn.  Lindenbrooke Park is managed by C&C Realty Management of Augusta.


     Lindenbrooke Park currently has two one-bedroom units that are available immediately for occupancy. Interested persons should contact Cathie Whitney, C&C Realty Management, at 621-7700.   The 16-unit apartment building serves both the elderly and the disabled and is located at 9 Lindenbrooke Park, in Manchester. Rental Assistance is provided for all units.
   USDA Rural Development’s mission is to increase economic opportunity and improve the quality of life for rural residents.  Rural Development has invested nearly $91 billion since 2001 for equity and technical assistance to finance and foster growth in homeownership, business development, and critical community and technology infrastructure.  More than 1.7 million jobs have been created or saved through these investments.  Further information on rural programs is available at a local USDA Rural Development office or by visiting USDA’s web site at http://www.rurdev.usda.gov/me.
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